
PAC Meeting
Minutes

Jan 22, 2024 – 7:03 PM

This meeting was held via Zoom
Attended : 10

1. Welcome/Call to Order
a. 7:03pm
b. Land Acknowledgement
c. 10 in attendance

2. Approval of Agenda
a. Motion to approve by Nav and Gail, all approved.

3. Approval of Minutes of Last Meeting November 20, 2023
a. Motion to approve by Nav and Mark, all approved.

4. Principals Report
a. Newsletter will be going out this Friday January 26th 2024.
b. Course selection guidebooks will be available on the website. There will be links

and videos on different electives offered at GHS.
- On February 15th staff will be Live Streaming assemblies into classrooms

rather than holding large assemblies for each grade. The hope is that
this will make is easier for students to ask question.

- Student and parents will have one week to complete course selection
for next year.

- The data gathered from course selections will determine how many
new teachers are needed next year.

Jan 22-25 Graduation assessments for Gr 10 & 12s
Jan 26 School newsletter out
Jan 30-31 Semester completion days (attendance optional)
Feb 1 Start of Semester two
Feb 5 Course selection guide book available on school website
Feb 8 Report cards published on MyEdBC
Feb 15 Course selection information assemblies for Gr 8-11s



Feb 15-22 Course selection in MyEdBC

5. PAC Executive Report
a. Traffic around school has been good but we still have some issues during drop

off. The school will get better signs next year which will provide proper
instructions. The area around the school is not a designated school zone at this
time.

b. Legacy Scholarships from PAC will be continued this year, however the amount is
yet to be determined. Last year we had 5 awards at a $1000 each.

c. Bank balances as of Jan 22, 2024
- Admin Community Chequing $9,365.27
- Gaming Account $30,390.09

d. Social accounts
- Email subscribers 766
- Facebook members 385

e. DPAC report
- Ongoing portable and increasing student population discussions.
- Special presentation on ‘Anxiety and Kids – What to look for and how to

support them’ on January 24th at 7pm.
https://surreydpac.ca/dpac-meetings/

- Jean Chien will be resigning from her role with PAC. Jean represented
GHS at the District PAC (DPAC). DPAC representative attends monthly
meetings on the third Thursday of every month and then bring
information back to GHS PAC. If anyone is interested in taking over the
DPAC role please email grandviewheightspac@gmail.ca

f. Fundraising
- Those interested in volunteering or have some great ideas for

fundraising please connect with us.
- The goal of fundraising is to cover administrative cost and fund the

Legacy scholarships.
6. Dry Grad

a. Dry grad occurs after the grad dinner and dance. It will be held at on May 25th at
South Surrey Recreation Center. Fundraising is being done to cover costs such as
door prizes and food for this event. Information night next week _______.

7. Next PAC meeting February 26th 2024.

https://surreydpac.ca/dpac-meetings/
mailto:grandviewheightspac@gmail.ca

